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WELCOME NOVEMBER! 
 

 

A family walk through some of God’s beauty. Rustling leaves and the 

sound of the small creatures searching for food. The warm sunshine 

that sprinkles through the trees, absolutely amazing way to enjoy life.   
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PASTORS CORNER                           

 

Dear St. John School Family, 

 

November 6th will be All Saints’ Sunday here at St. John we’ll remember 

all the saints of the church who died and are now in heaven. 

 

“Remember” is a big word even in our everyday activities, as we 

“remember” to pay our bills on time, “remember” to eat healthy meals 

and keep our medical appointments and “remember” all the neat 

acticvities we do here at the school. AND… Pastor need to “remember” 

to write the news article on time! 

 

It’s big in the Bible too, both in the Old Testament and the New 

Testament. Jesus himself at the Last Supper told his disciples to 

remember to eat the bread (his body) and drink the wine (his blood) “in 

remembrance of me” which we do every Sunday. 

 

Grace and Peace, 

Pastor Don 
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We were offered the opportunity to be a part of the Virginia Zoo’s new project 

called the Pollinator Garden. They offered us the ability to purchase a brick to be 

placed in the walkway along the garden path. The donation was $125, and the 

staff felt it was an awesome idea that our children and their children would be 

able to go to our zoo and see our brick! Below are pictures of the certificate and 

our brick that will be an advertisement for us in years to come and allow our 

students and former students to share with their family and friends, St. John 

Lutheran School and our desire to be a part of the Norfolk Community! 
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On Saturday the 22nd we had our “Sock Hop”. 
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Mrs. Cricket is known for her ability to grow plants and she kindly 

shares them with us.  

Mrs. Cricket uses this money for her classes. Instruments and various 

items she may use to teach our students.  Lots of thanks to her for her 

love of our school! 
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After we had blessing of the pets, each student received coloring sheets 

and as they finish them we are placing them on the front hall bulletin 

board for all to see. Wow have they done an awesome job!! 
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8th-Closed for Election Day. Please remember to vote! 

11th- Closed in honor of Veterans Day. Be sure to thank your military! 

16th-Visit from Station 13 Fire Truck! 10a-11a (back parking lot) 

22nd-Charlie Brown Thanksgiving movie and meal (Charlie Brown Meal) 

         Wear pajama’s! 

23rd-25th Thanksgiving Break 

28th- Teacher work day (no school) 

29th-Parent/Teacher Conference Day        

 

        

        STUDENTS       STAFF            

2ND          Mrs. Mack 

8th         Miss Jackie 

15th Eloise Mowrey 

20th         Mrs. Joni 

22nd Levi Sorensen 

26th Calhoun Biglow 
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Remember to  change your clocks on the 6th! “Spring forward, Fall 

back”.  May your November be memorable and full of fun. Winter is 

just around the corner. Don’t forget to bring a jacket that may be left 

here at school so if they need it to go outside to play they have one. In 

Virginia we never know what the weather will be. Blessings to all and 

thank you for your participation in our fundraisers. We do it for the 

students and they benefit from it greatly!! 

                                                


